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A newsletter from Andy & Jessie Clark
      Missionaries in Autlán, Mexico

                                                                                                                                     October 4, 2013

Busy Season

It has been a very busy season for us. At the beginning of August we were privileged to have my brother, Ben, bring our first short-term missions team down for 12 days. It was huge learning experience for Jessie and me, every step of the way. One of the highlights was three days of evangelism at a local park with street drumming, dramas and testimonies. They also did some work projects that would have taken me (Andy) weeks to accomplish. They were an encouragement to our young church members, who saw in them a passion to live for Jesus. We were blessed. 
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                                        My brother Ben’s team 



          At Laura’s baptism in this past April
An Answer to Prayer

Over the summer, Jessie and I were praying about how we could get the girls to speak more Spanish. We have now been in Autlán for over 5 years and still the girls were not speaking very much. Through prayer and various circumstances, we opened our home to a young lady named Laura who is finishing high school.  She moved in just after the group left. It has been a blessing to our family to have her stay with us. Every morning the girls are chattering away with her “in Spanish”. We did not see this as being the answer we expected, but it is clear that it is what God is using for this family. Even Levi is speaking Spanish.  Laura has not been a part of a family since she was a little girl. It has been a joy to have her with us. 

New Opportunities

I was praying about whether or not I should continue the English classes and felt I should wait about making the decision. As I waited a new opportunity has opened up.  As of right now we will not continue the English classes until there is more help down the road. I will now be doing youth ministry on Saturday evenings in a different part of town. We are praying about what directions to go in. After my brother’s team left many of our youth became excited about doing more evangelistic outreaches through dramas and other various things. Pray for us as we step into this new ministry. 

Support information:

Tecate Mission International
P.O. Box 1000
Tecate, CA 91980
Please indicate on a separate piece of paper that the donation is for the Clark family.

Check out our website for more updates at www.sustaininggrace.com
In Christ,

Andy and Jessie 

andyjessiec@yahoo.com / www.sustaininggrace.com / (651) 472-9214



